
 

TOWN OF AVON 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

June 25, 2025 

 

NOTICE IS HERE BY GIVEN that the Department of Planning and Development of Rock County has prepared a 

new Zoning Map for the Town of Avon.  This map will be used for zoning purposes along with Farmland 

Preservation Compliance.  This map is available for review at the Avon Town Hall by appointment, by calling 

Stephanie Schwartzlow, Clerk at 608-921-3656.  There will also be two viewing dates before the July 1st and 

August 5th meetings from 7:00 – 7:30 p.m. if you wish to review the map at that time.   

 

Stephanie Schwartzlow 

Avon Town Clerk 

 


